
 
 

 

 

 

July 10, 2023 

 

To:  Our Valued Customers 

Re: Q Compliance for dahl-ECO Lead-Free Valves 

The NSF/ANSI/CAN 61 – 2020 standard has been revised to lower the maximum acceptable 
concentration of lead that is leached into drinking water from faucets, flexible connectors and stop 
valves. The current acceptable Q criterion for these items is 3 µg. This will be reduced to 0.5 µg, 
effective January 1, 2024, and will become mandatory for certification under NSF/ANSI/CAN 61. 

dahl-ECO valves are compliant with the new requirement, which became effective on July 1, 2023 

in California and will become effective in other jurisdictions on January 1, 2024. Look for the mark 

“NSF/ANSI/CAN 61: Q < 0.5” on customer-facing packaging and labeling starting in July 2023. 

 
Sincerely, 

dahl Valve Limited 
 


